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Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA)

As part of our ongoing 
commitment to the Arkansas 
Valley, we are establishing a 
regional partnership through 
an intergovernmental 
agreement between Colorado 
Springs Utilities and Arkansas 
River Power Authority 
(ARPA), representing its 
members.
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Intergovernmental Agreement

The ARPA members are the six 
municipal communities of Holly, 
La Junta, Lamar, Las Animas, 
Springfield, and Trinidad, all 
located in southeastern 
Colorado.

ARPA provides these 
communities with a dependable 
and competitively-priced supply 
of wholesale electric power, 
which they then distribute to 
their local residents.
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Intergovernmental Agreement

This partnership is designed 
to leverage Utilities’ 
purchasing power to achieve 
meaningful cost savings in the 
range of 10% to 15% on 
materials and supplies and 
improve overall lead times.




